
27 September 1996

Independent Review of Parades and Marches
Dr. Peter North (Chairman)

Father Oliver Crilly V. Rev. Dr. John Dunlop

I am writing on behalf of Dr. Peter North and his colleagues on the Independent Review Team to 
thank you very much for your letter of 16 September.

The Team welcomes your decision to put in written evidence to the Review, and looks forward to 
receiving it.

The Team is aware of the formation of the Forum Sub-committee on Parades, and has noted your 
observations.

If you feel that a meeting would be helpful, when the Team has received your submission, the 
Team would be happy to arrange a meeting.

Robin Masefield 
Secretary
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